ADDENDUM TO COUNCIL MINUTES OF DECEMBER 16, 2014

Larry Dunaway read the figures to the council for the 2015 budget
(copy attached) as City Clerk Liz McDaniel was not present at
meeting. The budget was approved by a unanimous vote and
passed as Resolution 2014-07. When the minutes were
transcribed this was left out of the original minutes.

Mary Woodruff, City Clerk Date



